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February 16, 2017

Mr. Brad Lizen

M. Lizen Manufacturing
2625 Federal Signal Drive
University Park, IL 60484

Dear Mr. Lizen,

Congratulations on your company’s selection as a recipient of the Hunter Engineering Company 2016 Supplier
Excellence Award. You are among thirteen companies who have been selected to receive this award for quality
performance during 2016. The criteria for selection included the reject rate of parts shipped as well as the number
of lots rejected during 2016. In addition, both Purchasing and Quality personnel reviewed the data and added
subjective evaluations of your efforts to support us throughout the year.

It is with sincere appreciation for your efforts during 2016 in the area of Quality and Service that this plagque is being
presented to:

M. Lizen Manufacturing

Congratulations to M. Lizen for being awarded the Supplier
Excellence Award for the 5" consecutive year. Their
communication is excellent whether it is regarding a quote or
possible delay to a shipment. M. Lizen makes suggestions for
continuous improvements to new parts when they see issues, in
addition to actively pursuing cost savings. They are consistent in
their level of performance and it is apparent that they strive for
perfection. We look forward to a continued successful
relationship for years to come!
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